The Parent Teachers meeting of the Department was held on 15 feb 2020 at
10am in cobb hall. Opening prayer was offered by Prof. Annie Jasmine S.E . The
gathering was welcomed by Prof.S.Sasikumar. On behalf of the college
management the general instructions to the parents was gives by Dr.J.Annie
kamala Flourence, vice principal (day) of the college. The class-in-charges of both
UG and PG gave report about their respective wards. The Parents were also given
chance to convey their views and queries. Mr Tulasiraman, F/O T. Rajalakshmi of
I M.Sc came forward to express his views. He felt very proud that his daughter had
been given a chance to study in this great instruction which has produced many
known stalwarts and mentioned with gratitude that many of his relatives who did
their study have been placed in good position in the society. He was very particular
to specify that he declined the admission offers, offered by DKM and

Muthurangam college just because of his love towards this college.

Mrs. Tamilarasi M/o Chandra Prakash, 1l B. Sc came forward to speak and
accepted the suggestions given by the class in-charges to look after their children
food habit she thanked the organizers for such an opportunity for her and also
expressed gratitude to the management for their service towards educating the poor

students.

Refreshment was served to the parents Prof. E. Roseline HOD concluded the

meeting with closing remarks and thanked everyone.



